MASON TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDER ALERT

June 24, 2020

EFFECTIVE June 26, 2020

Mason Transit will require all customers to wear a
face covering on transit vehicles as well as at the T-CC,
bus stops and other facilities.

Face masks are available from the driver, Operations
Supervisors and at the T-CC for those who do not
have a face covering.

This is a state-wide mandatory order. Those with
medical conditions and children under the age of five
are to wear face coverings.
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